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Mr. Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
Enforcement Branch

ADEQ Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118

Ref: City of Forrest City; Permit No.: AR0020087
CAO Quarterly Reporting Requirement — Quarter 1 & 2 - 2018

Dear Mr. Pemberton,

This letter is in response to your email dated October 2, 2018 to Mayor Bryant and Mr.
Calvin Murdock. Based on your email it appears that we may have missed sending you
quarterly reports on effluent violations referenced in the CAO. The City’s original
response to the effluent violations referenced in the CAO was submitted on January 17,
2018. In that response we articulated the reasoning for the violations and concluded
that there were no further actions to be taken except to monitor the effluent and manage
the operation accordingly. The City has been monitoring the effluent and | am happy to
report that there were no effluent violations in the first two quarters of this year.

We will continue to monitor and submit reports as outiined in the CAQ. Please feel free
to contact me if you need additional clarifications. | can be contacted at 501-375-1786.
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CC: Mayor Larry Bryant, City of Forrest City
Mr. Calvin Murdock, Manager, Forrest City Water Utility

BUILDING A BETTER WORLD
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